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What were the committee charges this year? 

1. This was the engage year for Diverse Perspectives, so our charge was to engage the campus. 
What did the committee accomplish this year? 

1. To engage the campus, including students, we first brought on a new committee member, 
Wakaya Wells, the new Multicultural Student Services coordinator.  With Wakaya, we were 
able to coordinate campus-wide engagement and highlight the importance of Diverse 
Perspectives across campus.  One way that we emphasized Diverse Perspectives across 
campus was through tagging Diverse Perspective events that were highlighted on the 
monthly campus calendar (that is reproduced and posted across campus, including in the 



piloting the revised rubric to see if any further revisions are necessary (this is explained in-depth later on in 
this report).  

 


